
March Panhellenic Newsletter
Circle of Sisterhood Week

This month, we will be having Circle of Sisterhood Week from March 15th to the 19th! The
mission of Circle of Sisterhood is to leverage the collective influence of sorority women to
raise financial resources for entities around the world that are removing educational barriers
for girls and women facing poverty and oppression. At TCU, we strive to do our part to
champion this cause by promoting awareness and raising funds for Circle of Sisterhood. In
2023, we are hoping to send representatives from all 12 of our organizations to a village
abroad to break ground on a school that will increase access to education for women and
girls in need. The location of this trek has still not been decided but will be announced later in
2021. All proceeds from our event this week will go to fund the 2023 school build!
 
With Panhellenic Love,
Ashlie Hill
VP of Service and Philanthropy

Values Month Recap
I am so proud to have been able to promote and celebrate Panhellenic Values Month
throughout the month of February! Each week of the month was dedicated to one of



the National Panhellenic Council Values. During the first week of February, we
celebrated the value of Sisterhood with a Coffee Tab at Common Grounds coffee shop
and a profit share event with Kendra Scott. The second week we celebrated Leadership
with a discussion on healthy relationships hosted by LaTasha Jackson-McDougle. We
also promoted yard signs in front of each chapter house that displayed what “Love is” to
each member in all 12 chapters we have on campus. The third week we celebrated
Philanthropy and Service by promoting each chapter’s philanthropy and having a
Venmo challenge benefitting Circle of Sisterhood. The final week we emphasized the
value of Scholarship by celebrating our Panhellenic Scholarship winners, thanking each
college on campus for their dedication to us as students, and hosting yoga and cycling
classes in the rec to destress. The Panhellenic Delegates, Associate Delegates, and
Philanthropy Chairs each helped us promote these weeks and recognize the
achievements of our Panhellenic women. 
Thank you to all members of the Panhellenic and TCU communities who participated in
our events and are examples of these values: Sisterhood, Leadership, Service and
Philanthropy and Scholarship each day. I would also like to thank my Executive Board
team who have helped and supported me this month! Have a great rest of the
semester.

With Panhellenic Love, 
Grace Amato
VP of Member Development

Important March Panhellenic Dates:
March 1st: International Badge Day
March 4th: Phi Mu’s Founders day
March 8th-14th: Circle of Sisterhood yard sign competition
March 15th: Delta Gamma’s Founders day
March 15th-19th: Circle of Sisterhood Week
March 17th: Pie a President @1:00PM-5:00PM in front of Frog Fountain
March 30th: Circle of Sisterhood meeting @8:00PM in KFC Room 205
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https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

